2/2/73
idss Jane Smith, Director
Civil Archives Uivision
The Hational Archiven
Washington, D.C. 20408

Dear Higa ~mith,

Thanks for your lstier of the first and the enclosed cony of the medicsl report
dated 11/1/66.

Hmmtm&ammw-mﬂmmeon@nﬂadmmmum
pmumtnnpmumgwwldmplmhanndmmmhwommmtttmhamiwrittm
notations say? Un sy copy they are alwost all undecipherable,

Having resd this report, fmdwithmfmtyuiththnmguhﬁmmmﬂem.
1 can find no logitimate basis for this dooument ever heving boen olassified and I do not
Miw«thamglmmummurmmmm.lwmwﬂnt
led to its declasaification, whan it was daclassified, at whose requeat or direction, and
hmmﬂmﬂmtledhimwsutbmmrmmmwwhnwm

nmmdmmtmwmmmmtmmmmmmmmmum
Mthsﬂomt%ﬂmmtmmﬁamﬁnsmﬁmmumﬁm.IMmukfnr
all such reports and, if any ure withhold, a list of them and the reasons for the
withholding in each case, I moan by thds all the reports about the filming wwl the
incident itsalf, not just the confiscation.

Hithnwmthnoowmtm.lbaumitmmdotanpyorm
m“mpmuumﬂxummtmm.ummtanmmu
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uxanination, muptfortkmtwﬁdthﬂmmmmﬂyhmnuﬂum
ruport (mmmmmmm%%whumwm“m
is denied me, I would appreciate a list so 1 may procesd further,

Mmmumormammmummrmhmmtmmm
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dincerely,

Horeld Yeisberg

I see reason
M th?.g % of mggper
.Teasons, So, I an concerned about its declasaie
fication for no apparent reason, as I am con~
cemmed about its preparation for no apparent reason and the withholdihg.of th
cipmRiaen ' d ifetmdden di: beddesf rim b Commiibaiait,. & hiivbs brotéties ol
it emeedibens seys tittome paritns it de the Soumso da Benbrellad sl e WSeTROSLPLs caution,
robortrdngly Tegmmdntgl hnend sxiiemed




Washington, DC 20408

February 1, 1973

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Coq d'Or Press

Route 8 :
Frederick, MD 21701 ¢

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

As you kmow, you have previously requested a copy of the "Report of
Inspection by Naval Medical Staff on November 1, 1966 at National
Archives of X-rays and Photographs of Autopsy of President John F.
Kennedy." The report has now been made available for research.
Enclosed is a copy of that document.

Sincerely,

/;M LA

(MISS) JANE F. SMITH
Director
Civil Archives Divigion

Enclosure
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